
 

                New Marske News 
 Together we succeed; Today we achieve. 

 

PD Day Reminder 

Our next planned PD day is this Friday, 

23rd June.  School will be closed to 

pupils on this day and will reopen on 

Monday 26th of June. 

Many thanks 

 

Tuesday 20
th

 June 

Family assemblies 
Family assembles take place on a Thursday at 
9.50am until 10.05am.  Families are warmly 

welcomed to come along and watch their children 
sharing their learning on the following days: 

 
Thursday 29th June – Year 1 

 
Thursday 13th July - Reception 

 

 

 

PE Kits 

Please remember to bring all PE kits (white T-shirt, blue/black bottoms or shorts and trainers) 

on a Monday morning to be kept in school for the week. 

Many thanks 

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

 Sports Day KS1 and KS2 – 

Thursday 13th July. 

 Pupil reports to parents – 

Thursday 13th July 

 End of summer term - Friday 21st 

of July 

 Friday 1st September 2017 – PD 

Day – School closed to pupils 

 Pupils return to school on 

Monday 4th September.  

 

 HOT WEATHER 

Please ensure that your child brings to school a sun 

hat and sun cream.  For KS1 children and nursery, 

please apply the cream before they attend school.  

Children also need to bring a drink with them every 

day to ensure they keep hydrated.  Many thanks 

 

Careers Week 

Thank you to all of our families who have helped out or 

pointed us in the right direction to someone who could help 

out with our careers week. Over the next two weeks our 

pupils will be working with engineers, artists, accountants, 

journalists and many more professions to help them 

develop a better understanding of the world of work.  

Joseph 

Our Year 6 class are working hard 

preparing for the upcoming production 

of Joseph. The dates for the production 

in school will be on the evening of the 

11th of July, with an afternoon and 

evening performance on the 12th of 

July. Book the date in your diary.  

Thank you to Miss Darby for painting 

the amazing backdrop for the show. 

 Lost Property 

During the hot weather we often find jumpers, 
coats and cardigans left around. Please can parents 

ensure that all clothing is labelled. 

 


